
 
 
 

NOTICE OF QUORUM 
 
In compliance to the State of Wisconsin Open Meetings Law requirements, public notice 
is hereby given that members and a quorum of the Village Board along with Village staff 
and various Village committee, commission, and board members will attend a viewing of 
the Remington House in the Village of Pardeeville.   
 

Tuesday, April 11, 2023 
6:30-7:30 p.m. 

Remington House 
113 Industrial Drive 

 
 
No formal action of Village business will take place at this event. 
 
 
 
 
Erin M. Salmon, P.W.M. 
Village Administrator/Director of Public Works 
Village of Pardeeville, 
 
  
 
POSTED April 6, 2023 at Village Hall, the Post Office, the Public Library and on the Village 
website: villageofpardeeville.net 


